
 

The Mary Kenyon Memorial Lecture for 2022 

Will be given by  

Dr Eloise Davies 

of the University of Oxford 

on 

Wednesday 21st September at 4.30pm in V10 

 

 

 

Eloise is a former student of CCHS who now teaches at the University of Oxford. She is an 

award-winning historian whose work focuses on the history of diplomacy, religion and 

political thought. She is a particular expert on the relationship between England and 

Venice in the early modern period and will be speaking on: 

‘Beyond Shakespeare. Why Venice mattered in Jacobean England’. 

 

All students, staff and parents are most welcome. 


